
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 65 of 2012 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/22/00/1 

Date: 17 August 2012 
 
 

Fireworks Displays in St Julians Bay 
  
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that fireworks displays in 
connection with the feast of St Gregory will be let off from: 
 
1) a barge moored in the middle of St Julians Bay at point A as shown on attached 

chart on the following dates and times. 
    

 Monday 27 August 2012  From 1900 hours till 1930 hours 
 
Friday  31 August 2012 From 1200 hours to 1230 hours and from 2130 

hours onwards  
 

 
 Saturday 1 September 2012  From 1200 hours to 1230 hours and from 1900 

hours onwards 
 
 Sunday
  

2 September 2012  From 1200 hours to 1230 hours and from 1900 
hours onwards 

 
2) the jetty at point B as shown on attached chart on the following date and time. 
    

 Saturday 1 September 2012  From 2240 hours till 2350 hours
 

All sea craft and bathers are warned to keep clear and maintain a minimum distance of not less 
than 200 metres from the barge and 100 metres from the Jetty during the above-mentioned 
displays. Navigation within the bay is prohibited during the actual fireworks displays. 
 
Mariners are to note that the barge will remain moored in the middle of the bay during the night. 
All boats within the indicated areas are to be removed. No liability will be accepted for any 
damage to boats that are left in the indicated areas. 
 
 
Chart Affected BA 177 
 
 
 
 
 




